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WORLD COUNCIL OF CHURCHES

General Secretariat 150, Route de Ferney
1211 Geneva 20

13th March 1972

His Beatitude Derderian
Armenian Patriarchate

Jerusalem

My dear Friend,

It was good to see you last Friday in Jerusalem. I was
very glad to be able to call upon you.

Since returning, 1 was somewhat upset by the publicity
given out by “foreign ministry sources” after my visit to His Excellency
Abba Eban on Sunday evening.

I want to assure you and through you your church
members that anything said about peace making and living together was
in most general terms and should not be interpreted by anyone as an ef-
fort to insert myself or the World Council of Churches into the very de-
licate religio - political situation in the Middle East and in Jerusalem.

Respectfully and sincerely yours,

Eugene C. Blake
General Secretary
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